HONORING AMERICAN MILITARY AVIATION THROUGH FLIGHT, EXHIBITION & REMEMBRANCE
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February 19, 2014

Mr. Michael A. Monette, Principal
Total Office Solutions, LLP

1473 Terre Colony Ct.

Dallas, TX 75212

Dear Mr. Monette,

I want to thank you for your generosity in donating office furniture to the
Commemorative Air Force B-29/B-24 Squadron. Your kindness makes such a
difference to a non-profit such as ours. | know the Squadron is very pleased.
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Again, thank you for your thoughtfulness.
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